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From: Sam Thompson 
Sent: Friday, 16 December 2016 12:56 p.m.
To: Consultations
Cc: James Fairhall
Subject: APC fee increase

To whom this concerns,

We have had inadequate time to write a full submission due to my returning from abroad however I would
like to get an email in quick today that I do not think an APC fee increase in 20% over two years is fair at
all.

As a semi-recent grad I find that between ongoing education, licences and the a high APC fee it is
expensive to remain accredited to treat patients.

I am sending this submission on behalf of myself, Sam Thompson , and Timothy James
Fairhall 




